
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10  Ways to Say Thank You 

 
1. Send a letter or email from the CEO or management (sample letter available in 

Communicating with Employees section of our website). 

 

2. Hold a thank you breakfast or lunch. 

 

3. Highlight an employee(s) on the intranet or in a newsletter. 

 

4. Send an e-card thanking all your donors. 

 

5. Have an ice cream social or pizza party each month for those who participated. 

 

6. Allow all who participated wear jeans on a special day. 

 

7. Send candy grams: Pack of gum, “Thanks for chewzing to give!” or a Dove 

Promise, “Your promise will change lives!” (A complete list of candy gram ideas 

can be found in the Communication with Employees section of our website). 

 

8. Make a thank you display showing pictures of your employees participating in 

different campaign activities and share statistics, final numbers, etc. 

 

9. Invite donors to participate in an upcoming United Way event or engagement. 

 

10. Request a United Way speaker to come and say thank you.  


